
Subject: [Fwd: Animal Shelter]
Date: Mon, 27 Oct 2003 14:53:03 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Animal Shelter
Date: Sun, 26 Oct 2003 23:04:53 -0800

From: John Harvey <joharv@vcn.bc.ca>
To: Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>, Maureen McKeonHolmes <mmckeonholmes@dnv.org>,

Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>,
Alan Nixon <anixon@dnv.org>, Mayor Don Bell <dbell@dnv.org>

CC: FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Dist Council / Fonvca,   Animal Shelter.  Only after much effort by some members of the public and Cllr Crist that a Community Pound has come into effect.  I
wonder whether any Councillors or Fonvca members have taken the trouble to visit here. I have on at least three occasions. I had previously suggested down there that
somehow the Pound is made into a N/Profit Reg Society.
The District have done their part in supporting the change. With the fiscal budgeting full responsibility that comes with the job of an elected Councillor, that appears to be
lacking many times, I assume it has now caught staffs attention to pursue this area and obtain a good formation of responsible animal lovers to continue their passion of
volunteering for the good of some of god's creatures.
Hopefully eventually the staffing etc costs will be deleted from the District's expenditures, when the Society looks at other avenues of financial support.   John H.  
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